TR W 2

Kay Dewinski

From: Alan Radford

Sent: 02 November 2009 09:45

To: Kay Dewinski

Cc: Peter VVangeersdaele

Subject: RE: 4/26(0174) - Street Trader Application for John P. Somerville
Hello Kay,

| am a little concerned that we are approaching 'saturation' point with mobile traders in the town centres. These mcbile
traders add considerably to the ‘street clutter' of the highway and obstruction of the highway is one of the main sources
of complaint that we receive from pedestrians in town centre areas.

Given that there is a dedicated market place in Dudley, with presumably stalls available to rent, | can see no
advantage to having another mobile trader in place on the pedestrianised area of the town, increasing vehicle
movement in an area where vehicles are generally prohibited.

Regards

Alan

From: Kay Dewinski
Sent: 27 October 2009 14:10
To: Food_OccSafety DUE; Terry Cowley; Alan Radford; Andrea Jones; David Smith; Julie Jones {L&P_CP)

Subject: 4/26(0174) - Street Trader Application for John P. Somerville

<< File: Str Trader Somerville.pdf >>

Please see attached application for the grant of a Street Trader Consent in respect of the
above named. '

Could | please have your comments within 14 days of this e-mail or as soon as possible.
Many thanks,

Kay X5380
Licensing Clerk



